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RE: /' Alaska LNG PrOJect LLC 'Docket No. 14- 96 LNG -
Support of Apphcatlon for Long-Term Authorization to Export quueﬁed Natural Gas

Dear Mr Anderson R IR, nad e I

I am wr1t1ng in strong support of the apphcatlon ﬁled b / Alaska LNU PI‘Q]PQt LLCto export L\IU to
both Free Trade Agreement and Non-Free Trade Agreement countries. The Alaska LNG Project would
be the largest integrated natural gas/LNG project of its kind ever designed and constructed, with an
estimated cost of $45 billion to $65 billion. No other single project is as important to Alaska’s

economic future as this massive infrastructure project.

The Alaska LNG Project, with the hquefactlon facﬂ1ty to be constructed in the Nikiski area of the
Kenai Peninsula in south central Alaskd, would unl6ek thé Vst rattiral g gas tesotirees on thé'Notth *
Slope of Alaska, providing a source of much-needed in-state gas to Alaskans. As I believe the
apphcatlon demonstrates, natural gas reserves and resources in Alaska are more than sufficient to
support the in- state needs of Alaskans
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The Alagka LNG Prdj ect fould' proV1de slgnlﬁbant economic benefits to Alaskans including state
revenues, new job. opportunltles and access to decades of domestically produced natural gas for homes
and busmesses in-Alaska. The Alaska LNG Project team has indicated it is expected to create up to
15,000 JObS ddrmg ‘constriction and approximately 1,000 jobs for operation of the Project. As
demonstrated ina study attached to the application, the Alaska LNG Project would have
unequlvocally ppsmve” econornlc 1mpacts on Alaska and the United States as a whole.
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The requested authorization in the amount of 20 million metric tons per year of LNG for a term of 30
years is necessary to support a project of this size and scope. Unlike proposed projects in the Lower 48
United States, there is no existing infrastructure for the Alaska LNG Project and each component must
be constructed from the ground up. The Alaska LNG Project will also be faced with challenging Arctic
construction conditions that may require a 12-year period prior to the Project’s commencement.

As Alaska and its supply of natural gas are geographically separate from the Lower 48 United States,
Alaska LNG Project LLC’s application should not be subject to DOE/FE’s existing Order of
Precedence for Processing Non-FTA LNG Export Applications. Nor should it be subject to any new
procedures adopted as a result of DOE/FE’s proposed procedural change for processing Non-FTA
LNG export applications. The many unique factors facing the Alaska LNG Project require a
conditional authorization that will allow the Project to proceed with the commercial and engineering
work necessary for development and construction of the Project.

Finally, the existing Presidential Finding Concerning Alaska Natural Gas satisfies the Alaska Natural
Gas Transportation Act’s requirement for exports of natural gas from Alaska. I believe that the export
authorization sought by the Alaska LNG Project is fully consistent with both the public interest of
Alaska and the nation. As a state Representative for the Kenai Peninsula area, I write to request that
you approve this application expeditiously.

Sincerely,

=

Representative Kurt Olson
House District 29




